





#### April - May 2023

Welcome to this half term's newsletter. We have done so much this half term... where shall we start!

We celebrated the Kings coronation with our very own tea party, Charles and Camilla came too, it was great fun!

We have been swimming to Doncaster Dome, to the Air Museum, to Watch Doncaster Belles play football, to the park and to our football and dance clubs, which we have attended on a weekly basis. For our end of term activity, the older ones went to the cinema to watch Fast X in 4D and the younger ones, went to the 'Night at the Museum' – based on the film. Everyone had a fantastic time. We have also managed to go to school, do our homework and practice our life skills. Take a look at all the fun we have had!



### Welcome to Doncaster Deaf Trust Children's Homes Newsletter



Wishing you a happy half term. See you on Monday 5<sup>th</sup> June when school re-opens.

If you need us, you can contact us on <a href="mailto:dicksonhouse@ddt-deaf.org.uk">dicksonhouse@ddt-deaf.org.uk</a> and one of the team will get back to you.

Love Kate and the team xxx







#### Scooter fun!







#### Football and Dance club fun!















#### St Georges day! Dragon and biscuit making!













#### Homework time!













#### Numerous visits to the local parks!













The kings Coronation and tea party!













## We pinned the crown on the King, did a treasure hunt and had a tea party, Charlies and Camilla came too!





























#### Practising our independent skills!







Having fun on the oculus!













#### Fun at the Air Museum!

























#### Relaxing in the garden on the hammocks!







A trip to the cinema to watch Fast X in 4D, followed by a KFC







A Night at the Museum































# Happy Holidays